Missing, endangered person advisory
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The Gallup Police Department is seeking the public's assistance in locating John M. Luna, a
Hispanic male who is 45 years old.

Luna is six feet and one inch tall, and weighs about 265 pounds. He has brown eyes and brown
hair.

He was last seen around 4:30 am on Dec. 1 after leaving for work in Albuquerque.

Luna is believed to be driving a white 2016 KIA Rios displaying a New Mexico license plate of
HGJDO04. Luna was last seen wearing a black long sleeve T-shirt, tan pants, and wearing brown
boots. His whereabouts are not known. John M. Luna is missing and is believed to be in danger
if not located.

Anyone with any information regarding this New Mexico Missing Endangered Person Advisory
is asked to call the Gallup Police Department at (505) 722-2231 or dial 911.




